
From: Bawa, Niki
Sent: 11/12/2010 12:31:58 PM

Redacted Allen,To:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Transitioning to a new section

Reda |af1(j Meredith,Hi

You amy already know but I recently accepted an offer from the Finance and Load Migration section in 
Energy Division. I wanted to send you an email to say that it has been great working with both of you 
during my time in RPS as well as with everyone at RPS and your team at PG&E and I will always value 
the great experience and relationships that I have built during my short time in this section. I will wrap 
up a few more resolutions over the next week as I make my transition into my new group so we will still 
be in touch. Going forward, I will continue to be available at my present phone number and address if 
you have any questions or need to contact me. Have a good weekend. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Niki

Niki s. BawaOQODOODOOOQDDODDOOOOQOODOQODOOOODQOO

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave

San Francisco, CA 94102

415.703.2197

niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

SB GT&S 0317086

mailto:niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

